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February 25th 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Book Week 
 

We will be delaying Book Week to the week of March 8th when all of the children return. There 
will be lots of fun book related activities in school. Friday 12th March will be ‘Dress Up Day. 
Year One will be dressing as Pirates for their themed Pirate Day, but all other classes may 
dress up in whatever way you wish: this could be just home clothes, pyjamas or a book 
character. 
We will not be asking you to complete any Book Week projects at home this year as you have 
all worked above and beyond on home learning all term and you deserve a break! 
I attach a digital book token for you all. 
 

Red Nose Day 
 
On Red Nose Day Friday 19th March pupils may wear their own clothes to school for a 
donation of £1. We will not be selling red noses this year.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

Caroline Moore 
 
 
Caroline Moore 
Headteacher 
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